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FROM:​ Director of Marketing, Communications, and Public Relations 

DATE: ​ June 5, 2025 

RE:​ Board Salute 

 

 

Salute to: Ellie Bustos 

 

Submitted by: Maggie Lay 

 

 

The LMS admin team would like to salute Ellie Bustos, a 7th grader at Leman Middle School, for winning 

1st place in the DuPage Bar Association’s Law Day Essay Competition!  

 

Ellie’s powerful essay on the national motto “E Pluribus Unum” was selected as the top submission 

among students across DuPage County. On May 2nd, Ellie read her essay aloud  at the Bar Association’s 

Law Day celebration.  We are proud of you, Ellie! 

 

 

 


